
Please remember your teacher is available to meet by appointment on Tuesday afternoons 

from 2:30pm-3:00pm for any questions and concerns. 

First Grade’s

May Newsletter

We Are Learning About…
Reading: In reading the students are learning all 
about the important jobs Readers have to do. 
Students are being taught to use their tool boxes to 
help reading hard words.

Writing: Students are exploring the world of realistic 
fiction. Writing stories that are make believe, but 
that could really happen in real life. They get to make 
up a character, give it a name and make the 
character go on an amazing adventure!

Math: Students are learning about data. They are 
sorting, counting and graphing all types of cool 
materials. 

Social Studies:  Students are learning all about the 
different types of maps and the important features 
of each.

Science:  All about animal habitats

Happy Mother’s 
Day to all the 
wonderful Ladies 
of 1st grade!

Homework:

Please check your child’s homework folder and/or notebook for new words, math 
worksheets, important letters and trip permission slips. Please remember to read 
with your child for at least 20mins a night! 

Important 
Dates 

May 9th- Trip to Randall’s 
Island Classes 101, 128 and 
103
May 11th – Trip to the NYC 
Aquarium classes 101 & 102
May 17th- Parent/Teacher 
Conferences 4:30-7:30
May 18th- Randall’s Island 
Class 102
May 25th- Free Trip to Central 
Park to see the turtle pond.
May 29th- NO SCHOOL for 
MEMORIAL DAY!


